From: Giger, Joyce Newman [mailto:jgiger@sonnet.ucla.edu]

Sent: Saturday, August 07, 2010 7:38 PM

To: Adegbola, Maxine A

Subject: RE: Request to publish work that appeared in the JNBNA in the institutional repository at UTA

Maxine:

Please accept this letter as an official notice of permissiom to post your article.

Dr. Joyce Newman Giger
Professor

UCLA

700 Tiverton Avenue
Room 5-234

Los Angeles, Ca

office 310 206-0466

From: Adegbola, Maxine A [mailto;adegbola@exchange.uta.edu]

Sent: Sat 8/7/2010 4:59 PM

To: Giger, Joyce Newman

Subject: Request to publish work that appeared in the JNBNA in the institutional repository at UTA

Dr. Giger, '

As the editor of the Journal of the National Black Nurses Association, I request your
permission to post the recently published work in the institutional repository of the
University of Texas at Arlington.

The recently published work is: Adegbola (2010) Nurses Collaborating with
Cross Disciplinary Networks: Start to Integrate Genomics into Practice., The

Journal of the National Black Nurses Association: 21, 1, 45-47.
Thank you

Best regards!

Maxine

Dr.Maxine Adegbola, PhD, RN
Maxine Adegbola, RN, PhD

Assistant Professor

University of Texas at Arlington
Box 19407

411 S. Nedderman Drive
Arlington, Texas 76019-0407
office: Pickard Hall # 553

T 817 272 2776

F 817 272 5006

cell 214 876 9767

e-mail adegbola@uta.edu




